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SOUTH PARK NOTIFICATION   
Seattle believes in inclusion and equity. City employees do not ask about  
citizenship status and serve all residents regardless of immigration status. 

 
 

The City of Seattle continues to follow guidance from our public health authorities including Public Health - 
Seattle and King County, Washington State Department of Health, and the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) regarding COVID-19. At Seattle City Light, we are continuing to provide essential services to 
our customers throughout this time. 

For additional resources, please visit: powerlines.seattle.gov/covid-19-resources/ 

 
TRANSLATION SERVICES AVAILABLE AT (206) 684-3000 
•  Información en español  •  Impormasyon sa Tagalog  •  中文資訊  •  Thông tin bằng tiếng Việt  •  한국어 정보  •  Macluumaad Af-Soomaali ah 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 

In late August 2020, Seattle City Light will upgrade the underdeck high pressure sodium 
(HPS) light fixtures at the State Route 99 overpass on South Cloverdale Street. The lights 
will be replaced with new light emitting diode (LED) fixtures. A map of work area is 
located on the back of this flier. 

PROJECT BENEFITS 

• The new lights will increase visibility and improve pedestrian and traffic safety at South Cloverdale 
Street.  

• The installations will lower operations and maintenance costs for the utility.  

• LEDs reduce greenhouse gas emissions during manufacturing as well as when they are in use. 
Additionally, about 20,000 tons of reduced carbon emissions per year are the result of fewer service 
vehicle trips.  

PROJECT DETAILS  

• Crews will replace the existing lights with new LED fixtures 
that focus on sidewalk and roadway lighting. The color 
temperature for the new lights will be at 3000 Kelvin (K), 
which emits a warm white color. 

• Maintenance outages may be required to do the work safely. 
Customers will be notified in advance of any outage. 

• Customers can expect sidewalk and lane restrictions in the 
immediate work area during construction hours. Traffic 
control flaggers will be used to maintain traffic and 
pedestrian safety through the work areas. 

• Noise is expected from construction and heavy equipment.  

Crews will replace the lighting under 
 the State Route 99 overpass on  

South Cloverdale Street. 



 

 

 

PROJECT MAP 

 

  = Construction Work Area (on South Cloverdale Street) 

 

TIMING AND COORDINATION 

Construction Start: This project was previously 
scheduled to start in April 2020. 
Construction is now estimated to start in late August 2020. 

Duration: The project is expected to last approximately 
two to three months. 

Schedule: Monday – Friday, 9 a.m. – 3 p.m. 
Crews may be working on weekends to complete this work. 

MORE INFORMATION 

Patrick Donohue 
Senior Capital Projects Coordinator 
patrick.donohue@seattle.gov 
(206) 427-5301 
seattle.gov/light/atwork 
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